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Report Issue Date May 18, 2022 

Inspection Number 2022_1314_0001 

Inspection Type  

☒ Critical Incident System   ☐ Complaint ☐ Follow-Up   ☐ Director Order Follow-up  
☐ Proactive Inspection  ☐ SAO Initiated ☐ Post-occupancy 
☐ Other    
  
Licensee 
Finlandia Nursing Home Limited 

Long-Term Care Home and City 
Finlandia, Sudbury 

Lead Inspector  Inspector Digital Signature 
Ryan Goodmurphy (638)  

 

 

INSPECTION SUMMARY 

The inspection occurred on the following date(s): April 25 - 29, 2022 
 
The following intake(s) were inspected: 
 
- Two logs related to incidents of resident to resident abuse resulting in injury; 
- One log related to a fall resulting in injury; and 
- One log related to a medication error. 
 
The following Inspection Protocols were used during this inspection:  
 
 Falls Prevention and Management  
 Infection Prevention and Control (IPAC)  
 Medication Management  
 Prevention of Abuse and Neglect   
 Responsive Behaviours  

 

INSPECTION RESULTS 

WRITTEN NOTIFICATION, ADMINISTRATION OF DRUGS 

NC #001 Written Notification pursuant to FLTCA, 2021, s. 154 (1) 1 
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Non-compliance with: O. Reg. 246/22 s. 140 (1) 
 
The licensee has failed to ensure that no drug was used by a resident in the home unless the 
drug has been prescribed for the resident. 
 
A resident had a change in medication. On a later date, the resident was identified as having 
received the discontinued medication, as well as the newly prescribed medication, which 
resulted in an adverse effect to the resident. 
 
Sources: The resident’s health care records; medication incident form; interviews with the 
DOC and other staff. (638) 
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